Leah Larrarte

To: John E Bosselman
Subject: RE: IFC Resignation

From: John E Bosselman [

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 7:34 PM

To: Leah Larrarte

Cc:_ Lilia Cesena; Adrianna Hernandez
Subject: Re: IFC Resignation

Hi Leah,
Apologies for the delayed response. Let's make it official as of June 1, 2017.

Thanks.

~John
Sent from my iPhone

OnJun5, 2017, at 12:44 PM, Leah Larrarte <LLarrarte@chulavistaca.gov> wrote:

Hi John,

Thank you for your service on the International Friendship Commission! It sounds like you are going to be
doing some great things in Oakland, we wish you the best of luck! As for your resignation, you are welcome to
submit a formal resignation letter as it will be public record, or we can use your initial email to Lily. It’s up to
you! If you do decided to submit a formal resignation letter, please be sure to include the date in which your
resignation is effective or if you decide to use your initial email, please let me know the effective date of your
resignation.

Sincerely,
Leah Larrarte | Deputy City Clerk

City of Chula Vista | 276 Fourth Ave, Chula Vista, CA 91910
(619) 476-2300 | LLarrarte(@chulavistaca.gov

Please note that email correspondence with the City of Chula Vista, along with attachments, may be subject to
the California Public Records Act, and therefore may be subject to disclosure unless otherwise exempt.

From: john bosselman

Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 7:51 AM
To: Lilia Cesena

Subject: Moving from Chula Vista

Hi Lily,
| hope that you had a good long weekend.

| am writing to ask what the process is to resign from the International Friendship Commission. It is unfortunate
that | have to do this, but | will be moving to Oakland in mid-August. | will be the founding director of instruction at
a new charter school opening in 2018 calle

| have enjoyed my time on the commission, although it was brief.

Thanks,
John






